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Today was signed the four-point memorandum in the office of International Investors
Association. The signatories were: International Investors Association, Georgian Association of
Guides, Batumi Tourism Agency and Tourism Developing Center "Newkaz". Above mentioned
cooperation will have great importance for developing tourism in Georgia and to train the
qualified guides; It will be great advantage for the future of Georgia to have close cooperation
with the abilities and potentials of International Investors Association and to develop tourism. In
the frame of the project will be trained 35 guides.




